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Dear parents / carers,  
 

At Edgewood Primary School we follow the Monster Phonics programme to support children in their 

developing reading and writing skills.  Monster Phonics uses visual clues based on a coloured coded system 

to engage children – the children love learning all about the monsters and they sounds they represent.   

 

This programme will be launched in Foundation at the very start of your child’s phonics journey, and continues 

through to the end of Key Stage 1.  Phonics is such an important part of our curriculum, it is taught daily and 

it builds the foundation of children’s reading and writing.    

 

To spark a love of phonics and reading we would like to have a Monster Phonics dress up day on Friday 27th 

September. This will be an opportunity for your child to come dressed in either the colour of their favourite 

monster, or to dress up as their favourite monster from the scheme.  The monsters are pictured below so you 

can see what they look like and what colour they are.  Remember – it is fine to just dress up as the colour of 

their favourite monster: 

 

Angry Red A – red 

Green Froggy – green 

Yellow I – Yellow 

Miss Oh No – pink 

U-Hoo – purple 

Cool Blue – blue 

Brown Owl – brown 

Silent Ghosts – white 

Tricky Witch – black/gold 

Black Cat - black 

  

  

Red and Orange Class will still have P.E on this day, so please make sure your child is wearing suitable footwear 

and earrings are removed.   
 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Miss Hislop 

 

English Lead 
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